
July 6, 2005 
 

 
 
Ms. Deborah Jordan 
Director, Air Management Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
 
Re:  Cancellation of Title V permit for California Oils Corp., Site #A0927 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify you of the cancellation of the Major Facility 
Review (Title V) permit for California Oils Corporation in Richmond, California.   
 
This facility was issued a Title V permit on November 28, 2001, because it was 
a major source of hexane.  Due to the removal of all hexane using sources  
and since the facility does not exceed any other Title V trigger levels, a Title V 
permit is no longer required. 
 
The cancellation of the Title V permit is effective as of the date of this letter.  
 
The District will also notify the California Air Resources Board and the facility in 
writing that the permit has been cancelled. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Jim Karas, Air 
Quality Engineering Manager, at (415) 749-4742. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Jack P. Broadbent 
Executive Officer/APCO 
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